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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 2:17 PM
To: 'Ray Perez'
Subject: RE: Opposition to Gulf Power Fixed rate increase Docket# 160186

Good afternoon Mr. Perez,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Ray Perez [mailto:rayperez@goinggreenventures.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 2:05 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Opposition to Gulf Power Fixed rate increase Docket# 160186 
 
Raymond Perez 
7224 Alden Circle, Navarre, FL. 32566 
Docket Number - 160186 
 
 
 
Dear PSC, 
 
I am writing this email in opposition of the current rate increase for Gulf Power that will be heard by this office March 
20-24, 2017. We already have the highest rate in the state of Florida. This community is mostly of retired people and 
military families already living on fixed incomes and this rate increase will only take from the ones in most need. 
 
Please do not approve this “Fixed” rate increase.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Raymond Perez 
 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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